
Friends of 
Kayaking

Friends of Kayaking is a great group of enthusiastic 
parents who support and encourage the 50 or so CGS 
boys who choose kayaking as their summer sport. 

The boys compete in flat water and sprint races in 
Term 1 and Term 4. Races are held in Melbourne and 
at a small number of events in other parts of Victoria 
such as Geelong and Cobram. The races cater for all 
abilities and age groups.

The highlight of the kayaking calendar is the Ben Ward 
40 Mile relay race held in Yarrawonga and Cobram early 
in December. Our contingent for this event includes 
paddlers, parents, siblings, coaches, Old Boys and 
more. We encourage everyone to stay together at the 
same venue, ensuring that the fun of the racing and the 
social events is shared by the paddlers, their families 
and friends.

Friends of Kayaking contribute to the safety of our 
paddlers, provide encouragement for the boys, 
transport, sun protection and boat maintenance. We 
also do some fundraising to help provide a great range 
of kayaks and equipment for the boys to use. 

Being part of Friends of Kayaking is a rewarding, social 
and most enjoyable experience for all involved. 

To register your interest in joining Friends of 
Kayaking, please contact the Development Office 

on (03) 9835 1742 or dvt@cgs.vic.edu.au


